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life, and every setting sun be to you as its close. Then let every one of
these short lives leave its sure record of some kindly thing done for

Alpril 2018

If you are unable to assist on the
dates shown please find your own
substitute and notify the office.

GREETERS
Lyle & Beverly Pitts

ACOLYTES

MAR 29 (Maundy Thurs.) Jayden Isernhagen & Colton

Isernhagen
MAR 30 (Good Fri.) Paiton Nash & Gavin Nash

APR 1  (Easter) Tierra Schardt & Gracie Miller
APR 8  Zion Reinke & Gavin Fangmeyer
APR 15 Coleton Marquart & Kyra Jenkins*

APR 22 Kyra Jenkins & Paiton Nash
APR 29 Chloe Mosier & Taylor Shaw

SCRIPTURE READERS
MAR 29 (Maundy Thursday) Delinda Mohrmann
MAR 20 (Good Friday) Jon Mohrmann
APR 1 (Easter) Howard Pohlmann
APR 8 Julia Pohlmann
APR 15 Lorena Pohlmann
APR 22 Merlyn Pohlmann
APR 29 Paul Meyer

BULLETIN FOLDER
Mary Stelling
PEW RESTOCKER
Laurie Koester

THANK YOU to all those who volunteer at Peace throughout the year!

USHERS
Head Usher - Dan Judy
Ushers - Denise Brettmann, Rick Krotz
Glenn & Joan Kirchhoff

FLOWER COMMITTEE
Jami O’Neal

ALTAR GUILD
Connie Meyer & Linda Fangmeyer

COFFEE PREPARATION
Connie Meyer

COMMUNION ASSISTANTS
Paul Meyer & Marvin Koester

COMMUNION BREAD
Judy Kirchhoff

WORSHIP TEAMS
Easter - Both Teams
April -Youth Team

SOUND SYSTEM - Bill Mize
SCREEN OPERATION - Becky Mize

Without you, we’d be a

church family suffering from disconnection and lacking in the love and the joy of worshiping each
week. Can you imagine your life without the church and this church family? I can’t.....

I’m not going to have the schedules for 2018-2019 done by mid-March, like I usually do, as we
asked individuals to fill out new Time and Talent sheets. As we take the time to compile the Time
and Talent sheets I will come up with new schedules through March of 2019. If you haven’t been

able to fill out a sheet, please pick one up at church and turn it in anytime soon.

I have worked with our present monthly servants for many years and have them scheduled for
months that are convenient for them (farming, hunting, etc.) and some have personally requested
times. I’m hoping many of you will continue that schedule as I plan to keep you in your month,
unless you request differently. Our hope is that the work load can be spread out more among our

membership than just the same folks putting in all the time and work to make worship happen.

Flexibility and understanding are a big part of working with our servants, so if you sign up for

something and it doesn’t work out when the time comes....that’s okay. © We’d just appreciate if it
you’d consider serving your Lord in whatever way the Holy Spirit leads you . And we can’t thank
you enough for your service! ~ Marla Maschmann, Office Administrator

“Day by Day”

Let every dawn of morning be to you as the beginning of
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others, some goodly strength or knowledge gained for yourself.




